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Dates for your 
Diary 

 
School Reopens 
School reopens Tuesday 5th 
January. We look forward to 
seeing you all then   
 
 
 

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 

Well, what a week!  
After working unbelievably hard all term your final week was taken away from you. I hope the staff 

and I have managed to make it as interesting and fun as you deserve. I wish you all a wonderful and 
safe Christmas and New Year and the staff are looking forward to welcoming you back afterwards. I 

won’t be there, due to obvious reasons, but I am going to miss you all greatly and I know Miss 
Alexander and the team are going to do a marvellous job - although, hopefully not too marvellous as 

I will be back!  
Thank you to all of you for your support this crazy year.  
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Our Christmas Single 
A huge well done to all the children who participated in the writing and creation of our Christmas 

single: What Christmas means to me. Thank you to Mrs Churcher, our music teacher, for her 
creative ideas, design and hard work in creating this for us.  

Also, a huge thank you to Mrs Chute, who has contacted Dales Radio and now our single will be 
played on the Christmas Eve breakfast show. Well done everyone  

Father Christmas 
Father Christmas knows how hard 

you have been working all year and 
has therefore recorded a special 

message for you all.  
He has also, very kindly, left you a 
special present outside school in a 

box.  
Merry Christmas everyone! 

 


